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3 November 2010

Mr T. Pilgrim
Privacy Commissioner
Office of the Australian Information Commissioner

Dear Timothy
Re: Jurisdictional Arrangements re Road Tolling

Concern was expressed to your Office about this matter on several occasions during Karen Curtis'
term.

We refer in particular to the complainant's last letter in a previous process, here:
http://www.privacy.org.au/Papers/Ltr-PCer-080531.doc

In his final reply, Mr Hummerston said that "The Privacy Commissioner has also asked me to inform
you that she will undertake to discuss the jurisdictional issue you have raised at the next joint
meeting of the Australian Privacy regulators”. A copy is here:
http://www.privacy.org.au/Papers/TollIRoads-OFPC-080616.pdf

Would you please advise what the outcome was.

In particular:
. to what laws and principles are each of the toll-road operators subject?

. what steps have been taken to ensure that each toll-road operator's business processes,
web-site and other communications reflect that outcome?

We appreciate that you may find it necessary to once again raise this matter with your colleagues in
Victoria and NSW, and perhaps to raise it for the first time with your colleague in Queensland.

Thank you for your consideration.

Yours sincerely
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Roger Clarke
Chair, for the Board of the Australian Privacy Foundation
(02) 6288 1472 Chair@privacy.org.au
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